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The Mediterranean area has been of key importance for the
history and development of human culture, as well as for
geological knowledge. This Special Issue on "Metallic
minerals and other geomaterials in the Mediterranean
area: from archaeology to current resources” will collect
contributes of original research that present both
archaeometric investigations of metal and non-metal
artifacts from archaeological sites and mineralogical,
geochemical and petrographic investigations of metallic
minerals from deposits basically related to the
Mediterranean domain.
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Minerals welcomes submissions that report basic and
applied research in mineralogy. Research areas of
traditional interest are mineral deposits, mining, mineral
processing and environmental mineralogy. The journal
footprint also includes novel uses of elemental and
isotopic analyses of minerals for petrology, geochronology
and thermochronology, thermobarometry, ore genesis and
sedimentary provenance. Contributions are encouraged in
emerging research areas such as applications of
quantitative mineralogy to the oil and gas, manufacturing,
forensic science, climate change, geohazard and health
sectors.
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Rapid publication: manuscripts are peer-reviewed and a first decision provided to
authors approximately 18.8 days after submission; acceptance to publication is
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